TECHNICAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
INFORMS

In view of the lockdown due to COVID-19, the
Director, Technical Education, Er. Arjun Singh
has informed all the intending candidates that
the last date of form submission for both
Nagaland State Entrance Examination
(NSEE-2020) and Diploma Entrance Examination
(DEE-2020) for the session 2020-21 has been
extended till further order.



